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Supporting the Smooth Flow of Goods After
Eid 2023, JTCC Extends Tariff Discounts
Admin -- 01 May 2023

Jakarta, 01 May 2023 – The discount on the Cibitung-Cilincing Toll Road (JTCC) tariff has been extended in

order to support the smooth flow of goods after Eid in 2023.

Previously, JTCC was fully operational and applied discount rates of up to 58% to support the homecoming

and goods flow ahead of and throughout Eid 2023.

"We will extend the rate discount until the end of May 2023. The amount of the discount rate at JTCC is still

the same as before, namely for Group 1 there will be a discount of up to 15% and for Groups 2 and 3 as

well as Groups 4 and 5 there will be a discount rate of up to 58% %. This tariff discount applies to Sections

2 and 3, while for Section 1, Cibitung - Telaga Asih and vice versa, normal rates apply. And for Section 4,

Tarumajaya - Marunda - Cilincing, there is still no tariff or free of charge," said the main director of PT

Cibitung Tanjung Priok Tollways or PT CTP, Ari Sunaryono, in Jakarta.

Ari said that we would periodically evaluate the amount of the rate discount. The implementation of the

extension of the JTCC toll rate discount is a form of Company support to maximize traffic distribution,



ensure the flow of goods after Eid 2023 remains smooth and safe, as well as a form of service and

appreciation from the Company for toll road users. This is also done to avoid the accumulation of vehicles

on certain dates, especially on dates that have been predicted to be the peak of return flow.


